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March 15, 2020

Dear Southern Humboldt Families,

In response to the growing concerns and careful deliberation of many factors regarding the
COVID-19 situation, it is with great consideration for our communities emotional and
physical health and wellbeing that the District has made the decision to close all schools in
the Southern Humboldt Unified School District starting Monday March 16 through Friday
March 27, 2020. All additional school and extra-curricular activities including all athletics
will postponed until further notice.

It is well known that our schools are the heart of our community and we want to be
diligent and proactive in regards to the wellbeing and safety of our students, staff and
community as a whole.

Updates will continue to be sent out as decisions are made and as soon as possible,
communications outlining some of our plans for services will be sent out.

This is constantly evolving situation and we will continue to diligently monitor updates and
we will make all attempts to keep you informed and updated as the situation develops and
decisions are made.

Should the need to extend the District closure present itself, that scenario will be carefully
considered and notifications sent out immediately.

We will be re-evaluating weekly, continually planning, and families can expect updates
from the District each Friday.

Thank you for your continued trust and support.

Don Boyd, Superintendent
Southern Humboldt Unified School District

110 School Rd; P.O. Box 650, Miranda, California 95553
Telephone: (707) 943-1789 Fax: (707) 943-1921
http://sohumusd.com
“Intelligence plus character - that is the goal of true education.” - Martin Luther King Jr.




